
 
 
 

M. Miller Realty, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
July 5, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Greg Raab 
Adjusters International 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, NY  13502-6302 
 
 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
We would like to thank you and your associates for the excellent performance you turned 
in on our behalf. 
 
We benefited greatly as a result of your efforts and expertise regarding the insurance 
claims made due to hurricane damage to our building.  Having you administer our claim 
saved us a great deal of time and stress and I am sure the financial benefit to us was 
significant. 
 
We could not be more pleased with our experience with you and I assure you we will use 
you again should the need arise. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark A. Miller 
President 
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